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Freedom 7 Elementary School of International Studies, an International Baccalaureate Primary Years Programme School, provides a quality public education 

with a rigorous and relevant transdisciplinary curriculum. Students are encouraged to become critical and open-minded thinkers, lifelong learners and com-

passionate world citizens who respect cultural diversity and take action to better our world.  
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 Principal’s Message 

 

 
 

Dear Freedom 7 families,  
 
Field Day was a huge success today.  Thank you Coach Detetta for getting things set up and all of our amazing enrichment teachers for always 
jumping in to support these memories for our kids! It truly takes a village and ours is STRONG!  
 
Congratulations to our to Freedom 7 Destination Mars team. 
They competed with schools across Brevard this past Thursday. 
Mrs. Pruneau and the kids have been working hard and we are 
super proud of them. Go Eagles!  
 
March 21, we welcome our 2023-24 newly accepted families at 
our New Family Orientation Night! Remember, families may still 
apply to be added to the waitlist beginning April 10th.  There is 
still time to tell your friends about Freedom 7! 
 
Congratulations to our Freedom 7 family!!!   We are authorized 
for another 5 years as an International Baccalaureate World 
School.  
 
It’s that time! We have officially made it to SPRINK BREAK! We 
wish everyone time to relax and recharge. Enjoy the sunrises, the sunsets, and everything in between! We look forward to welcoming everyone 
back in the Spring… March 21!  
 
Learn from flowers- always angle towards the sun. ~Maureen Joyce Connolly 
 

Kathy 



Mission 

To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 

Vision 

Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quality 

education in a culture of dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

March is . . . 

Click on the images above to learn 

more about the current observances.  

Extended 

to March 

20 

Special Note for Choice Programs 

 

• All families new to Brevard that are in a Choice program, must complete a paper packet.  

If you were in a BPS school last year you can do a re-enrollment application online. 

 

Sixth grade enrollment:  

• F7 Students must have the re-enrollment information completed and verified by Ms. Carol by 
June 20, 2023.  Any students not enrolled will not be updated in FOCUS for their prospective mid-
dle schools. 

 

Parent directions, click here.    Print Directions                      Video Directions 

Click here for paper forms.                                                                 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/21288
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/19019
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/21291
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DY8ZH5Y
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vYAWDRHP84MgAUawPlazF2zSbEqVGp92_0tC-E945kU/edit
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/18023


This week, we completed our five-year IB PYP site evaluation visit! This is the culmination of a year-long
Self-Study process where our school community purposefully reflects on the PYP Program
implementation. In addition, an extensive list of preliminary review documents had to be prepared and
submitted to the IB evaluation team and feedback was given. The site visit finalizes the process, and then
within a few months, a formal report is sent to school leaders. This was a virtual visit with a team of IB
trained evaluators. The process involved a detailed evaluation of our school's  demonstration of the IB
Program Standards and Practices. During this three-day process, teams of Administrators, District leaders,
teachers, parents and students participated in group interviews focused on these standards and practices.
It was an opportunity for us to demonstrate growth as an IB PYP school since our last visit in 2018.
Collectively, we were able to share many of our school's highlights related to school Culture, Learning,
Purpose and Environment.  We also shared reflections related to our Program Development Goals. It was
a meaningful process. We were provided an overview of feedback from our evaluation team regarding our
strengths and areas for further development of the program. We appreciate everyone in the entire school
community. It takes a village, and together we are making the PYP happen for our students!                               
                                                                            -Submitted by Jenny Noe PYP Coordinator/Literacy Coach
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